
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 2nd February 2024 

Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development 

We have been talking about how to make sure 
our Nursery is a happy place for everyone to 
learn in. This week we have been focusing on 
how we listen to each other. 

Communication & Language Development 

We have been taking part in the 
Big Garden Birdwatch this week. 
We have been learning the 

names of the different birds we have seen in 
our garden and finding new words to describe 
how they fly.  

Physical Development 

Children have been making different houses for 
the birds out of different construction           
materials. They have 
been strengthening 
their finger muscles 
which helps prepare 
the muscles in their 
hands for writing.  

Parents’ Evenings  

Tuesday 5th March and 
Wednesday 6th March. 

Half term holiday 

No nursery sessions from Monday 
12th February—Friday 16th February. 

Different bird activities 

We have spent time 
outside watching the 
birds visiting our 
garden. We have 
been making fat 
balls for them to hang in our tree. We hope 

the birds are hungry!      

We have been retelling 
the story of ’Owl Babies’ 
together and acting out 
the story using our story 
props.        

Child of the week:  for finding his voice  this week and being more confident 
when talking to his teachers and to his friends.   

Nursery rhyme of the week: Nursery rhyme of the week: 2 Little dickie birds    
sitting on the wall.      https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=apIwz06C5DY  

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Next Week’s Word of the Week:   rolling 

Nursery%20rhyme%20of%20the%20week:%20Nursery%20rhyme%20of%20the%20week:%202%20Little%20dickie%20birds%20sitting

